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 Susan Marin OBJNOT2015/7070/P 04/03/2016  13:02:32 We are unclear why this application has been made. As far as it seems the construction work has been 

completed and only final interior work is being completed at this time which suggests that these 

variations have been made prior to the application being approved?  However, if further construction 

work is required to make these alterations I oppose the application, this site has been on-going for over 

3 years and has caused the residents of No. 13 Grafton Mews huge amount of disruption: noise and dirt, 

working at weekends etc.  The site has continued to be run in a very unprofessional way (see 

complaints made to Camden Planning) and generally to the Warren Street end of the Mews.

13g Grafton mews

Page 12 of 23


